| am writing to you this morning, with the hopes that youd vote against SB 2260.

Not only do Public Schools support the parental right when it comes to their childrens education,
schools have also made an increased effort for parental engagement.

SB 2260 would place an unnecessary burden on the entire staff.

Many parts of this Bill will increase the workload to the already over driven teachers.

And failure to comply with parents burdensome requests could result in parents suing the school,
and recover all of their costs and attorney fees.

This bill encourages more litigation against school districts,

funded by taxpayer dollars, and will negatively affect school budgets.

This bill also makes it more difficult for schools to report suspected abuse.



